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We are currently open for classes and are operating one week at a time, as we monitor the
status of the Coronavirus closely through the CDC and County websites.

At Stars Gymnastics we take your personal health and safety very seriously.

What Stars Gymnastics is doing to help keep a safe environment:

In addition to our regular daily full-facility cleaning, Stars staff will now be doing an additional wipe
down of mats, props, all training equipment and common areas between the morning and evening
classes, as well as an additional wipe down by those coaches who have a 15 minute gap between classes.

ADDITIONAL PRECAUTIONS.

v Parent drop offs only for recreational students. In order to minimize the number of people in the facility.
Students age 8 and older must be dropped off and picked up at the end of class. Arrive 5-10 minutes early to insure
your child feels safe and is able to start class on time. Coaches will wait with kids after class to make sure they are
safely handed over to parents. Parents of children ages 5-7 are encouraged to drop off as well.

v Team Member drop off only. Team members must be dropped off and picked up at the end of practice.

v Any child with symptoms will be sent home! No exceptions!

v Hand sanitizer stations have been set up in the training area for students and coaches to use between events.
v Hand sanitizer for spectators is available at the front desk, by the front door and in the seating area.

v Coaches must wash hands/or apply sanitizer before and after every class

v Sick leave is mandatory for any staff feeling ill or experiencing symptoms

v Increased Flexibility on make-up policies so that you and your family can assure a make-up class
can be scheduled if you or your family is sick.

v Private lessons- drop off/pick up option only.



